
of the business plan for each major product or service thmst. Specific systems 
development projects should be contracted out where reasonable, sùice it is not the 
business of the PPO to actually program applications. Such an arrangement, in total, 
can have a considerable motivating influence on PPO staff, and can aid the PPO 
considerably in planning for its evolution over the next decade. 
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